
              
Morning  Circles 
May 1–  9:15 a.m. 
 Deborah ............. Katy Sojka 
Afternoon Circle  

May  7 –  1:30 pm 
  Hannah ............. Addie Fry  
Piecemakers – Tuesday mornings  

     9-11:30 
 

Sit and Chat  May 13 at 10 a.m.  in the narthex 
Join us as we discuss articles of interest to caring Christians in a troubled world. All are WELCOME 

A Community of Women 

Bake-less Bake Sale 
HELP!  
Our budget needs your help! We have budgeted  $2000 
for the 7 charities that we support: Benton County 
Women’s Shelter, Decatur Schools, Gravette Schools, 
Oaks Indian Center, Restoration Village, Saving Grace,  
Share and Care, Single Parent Scholarship.  With this 
special fund drive and our regular circle and W-ELCA 
offerings, we hope to meet our commitments. 
Unfortunately, our Bake-less Bakesale has received 
only a few hundred dollars so far. Please pick up an 
envelope on the counter behind the Welcome Desk, 
make a gift, and drop it into the pink cake. We’ll keep 
the cake out until the end of May. Thank you for your 
generous support! Please make your checks payable to 
United Lutheran Church Women and write Bake Sale 
on the memo line.   

Thank you! 

We are in need of help with our quilt tops.  The 
blocks are cut and stacked in the order that they 
should be sewn.  We just need help getting them sewn 
together.  This is a job you can do at home, and you 
can pick up the blocks in the Quilter’s basket in the 
narthex, OR we can deliver if you can’t get to church 
to pick them up.  If you need instructions for putting 
them together, just call LOGENE TEST, and she’ll 
tell you what to do. We have made dozens of quilt so 
far this year, but we do need help sewing the colorful 
blocks for the quilt tops. Thanks! 

Calendar   
May 13  10:00 a.m.    Sit and Chat 
May 26  Serve Coffee  Piecemakers 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
We are so pleased that 
Stephanie Culp, our 
scheduled speaker in March, 
is coming to speak at our 
May meeting.  Stephanie is a 
national  lecturer and seminar 
leader  who specializes in 
time  and paper management.                                  
She has written articles that 

have appeared in a number of publications 
including The Los Angeles Times, Redbook, 
Family Circle and more.   
And now she has settled in Bella Vista, and 
her neighbor, our new member, Paula Crespin, 
discovered her and found that Stephanie was 
willing to speak to us. (Yes, we know some of 
you may have already won the battle, but 
some of us definitely haven’t. In any event, 
you know our meetings are always fun and the 
food is always good, so you’ll want to join us 
even if there is not one single piece of clutter 
in your home.) In addition to what is sure to be 
an interesting meeting, Stephanie has 
promised each of a complimentary copy of her 
book. 
Please join us 
 

EVERYONE is welcome! 
 
Sign up at the Activities Counter 
Hostess:  Deborah Circle 


